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SUBJECT: External Oil Supply Hose

MODELS AFFECTED: 404D and 411

Effective with shipments beginning July 17, 1995, the External Oil Supply Hose Assembly,
P/N 018198, will be replaced with a new External Oil Supply Hose Assembly, P/N 020833. The new
hose will be secured by the following clamps:

Clamp, P/N 020910 (quantity: 1) replaces Clamp, P/N 018470 (quantity: 1)
Clamp, P/N 020909 (quantity: 2) replaces Clamp, P/N 017879 (quantity: 2)

The location of these clamps and the oil supply hose routing is illustrated below:
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The changes listed above are product improvements and are not subject to campaign. Please note
that it is acceptable to use up inventory of the current hose as long as it is routed and secured with
the proper clamps as noted in Service Letter No. 432. The existing clamps cannot be used with the
new hose, nor can the existing hose be used with the new style clamps.



